
 

 

 
 

 

 

  

 
 

 

Your business online banking experience is about to get much better! 
Beginning October 21, 2019, you will have access to the new and 
improved InBusiness Online Banking system. You can expect 
stronger security, added convenience and increased fraud protection 
while you manage your business finances online. New benefits 
include: 

• Single Sign-On – Allows access to InBusiness Online Banking 
services and programs such as ACH Alert and ACH and NOC 
Reporting via one set of login credentials. 

• Payments – Schedule and create recurring payment streams. 
• Improved Reporting – Streamline your reconciliation process 

with customizable reports. Multiple file formats are available for 
reporting flexibility. 

• Mobile Banking – Unified user experience across mobile devices 
and desktop, management and approval of Positive Pay, payment 
abilities and approvals, mobile deposit, and more. 

Throughout the weeks leading up to go-live on October 21, all InBusiness 
Online Banking users at your company will receive important information 
regarding the new system via email. 

Please contact Treasury Management Support at 
TMSupport@citywidebanks.com or call 303.460.4735 with questions. 
Hours are Monday-Friday, 7:00 a.m. – 6:00 p.m. MT. 

We appreciate your business, and look forward to continuing to deliver 
you the best products, services and support! 

Citywide Banks 
Treasury Management Team 

1Webinar trainings will be held twice per week, throughout the two weeks prior to go-live. For 

your convenience, the webinar recording will be posted online following the training sessions. 
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